
If any parent/carer would like any information that is not on this newsletter or in letters sent home, please feel free to call 
into the office or speak to class teachers at the end of the day. Remember, we have lots more information on our website! 

Victoria Street, Chadderton, Oldham, OL9 0BY 

Telephone: 0161 770 3137  in-
fo@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk 

Find us on… 

www.burnleybrow.co.uk 

@Burnley Brow 

Term 1 November 2021 

  

  

 

 

Parking on school keep-clear zigzags is 
dangerous and illegal. They are there 
to protect the safety of your children. 
Vehicles that park on school keep-clear 
zigzags can obstruct the vision of 
children, making it dangerous when 
they are crossing the road.  

 

 

We now have a Communication Friendly Early 
Years.  This means we have trained all our staff 
in communication and language development.  

We are using the strategies and delivering   
targeted interventions. There is a special plaque 
in the entrance area. 

Our ‘Joke Machine’ 
assembly took place again 
this year and was lots of  
fun. We had a non-uniform 
day, a 2p trail and café. We raised  

£550 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank to all parents and carers for 
supporting this great cause. 

Sleep Tight  
 

We will be delivering ‘Sleep 

Tight’. A five week course in 

which you will learn how to 

improve your child’s sleep. We will look at 

sleep hygiene, sleep issues and how to use a 

sleep diary. 

 

Starting on Wednesday 1st December at 9:15 

to 10:15.  Please let Mrs Rahman know if you 

are interested in attending.  

 

You must be able to attend all five sessions. 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.schooljotter.com/imagefolders/irlam/eco_schools.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.irlamendowed.salford.sch.uk/About%2Bthe%2BSchool/Our%2BAwards%2Band%2BAccreditations&h=245&w=208&tbnid=wd8fEPFj867dAM:&zoom=1&docid=ZVjs5


 

If you have any messages/ requests please hand this slip in at the school office. Thank you.  

Please add the name of the person it is intended for. 

Note for: ____________________________    Your Name: _____________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Monday - Science (Mrs Bennion & Mr Allen) 

Wednesday - Football (Sports Coach) 

              -   Choir (Mrs Bennion & Miss Lucas) 

Thursday - Netball (Miss Green & Miss Hulme) 

Friday - Dodgeball (Sports Coach) 

Each term new children can sign up. The sports also 

  

 

Y4 Visit to Bolton Museum  

Thursday 25th November 

—————– 

Christmas Dinner  

Thursday 16th December 

—————— 

Christmas Parties and Party Lunch  

Friday 17th December 

—————— 

Nativity  

Tuesday 14th December  

(This will be filmed and put on the website due to COVID  19 and 
social distancing) 

School Closes for the Christmas Break on 
Tuesday 21st December at 2:00pm. 

School reopens on Thursday 6th 
January. 

Anti– Bullying 

On Monday 1st November there 

was an anti –bullying performance 
from Altru called ‘ You, Me and Us’. 
This was followed by workshops 

with our Year 6 children.  We also 
had an assembly to mark ‘Anti-Bullying Week’ 
which was followed up by activities in the classroom 

during the week. 

 
 

 

 

  
 

 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

If you are interested in joining please contact Mrs 

Rahman.  Some classes have waiting lists. 
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